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Reject woke electorate renaming

A decision of the South Australian Electoral Commission to rename the Frome electorate is
“misplaced woke activism”, according to FamilyVoice Australia spokesman David d’Lima.

“The South Australian Electoral Commission should not scrap the Frome electorate name
in favour of “Ngadjuri” as we need to stop the woke trend of cancelling time-honoured
traditions,” FamilyVoice spokesman David d’Lima said.

“People are growing tired and frustrated by misplaced woke activism such as unfounded
allegations against the distinguished former Surveyor-General and parliamentarian
Edward Charles Frome, after whom the State electoral district was named.”

FamilyVoice Australia believes there is no evidence against the good name of Frome and
suggests the Ngadjuri people cannot possibly be viewed as without fault regarding grossly
improper acts of violence.

FamilyVoice also challenges the Electoral Commission to scrap the electoral name of
Dunstan, on the basis that the former premier Don Dunstan removed media restrictions,
leading to a proliferation of all forms of pornography.

“Don Dunstan allowed the sale of child pornography, and hard-core porn with no age
restriction, and he should not be honoured in the naming of a State Electorate,” David
d’Lima said.

FamilyVoice points out that when Governor Sir Mark Oliphant raised the problem of child
pornography, Premier Dunstan was disinterested until shamed into repentance by Mary
Whitehouse.

“The surname Oliphant would be appropriate if any new electorate is created, or perhaps
we could honour the State’s first Aboriginal Governor Sir Douglas Nicholls by the naming
of any new seat,” David d’Lima said.

“However, we are not in favour of the annoyingly frequent re-naming of electoral seats,
since people are confused as to the names, let alone their meaning, and this effective
undermining of political awareness must stop.”
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